
IRB Announcement (060214) 

Relocation of Bintulu Branch 

IRBM Bintulu Branch will operate at a new location effective from 17 February 2014. The 
relocation process will commence from 3 - 16 February 2014. Any official matters / letters 
can be made at the new address as below:  

 
Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia 

Bintulu Branch  
Lot 2429, Jalan Tanjung Batu 

97000 Bintulu  
General Line: 086-854500 

Fax: 086-316608 

 


